Town of Charlestown, NH 
NOTICE OF
 BUDGET HEARING
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pursuant to New Hampshire RSA 32:5, I and New Hampshire RSA 33:8-a, the Charlestown Board of Selectmen invite all residents to attend the public hearing for the purpose of the proposed budget for Fiscal Year 2024, Community Power and Warrant Articles, . The Public Hearing will be on Monday, January 15th, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. in the Community Room, located at 26 Railroad Street.  A copy of the proposed budget will be available at the Town Office.   









